


 
Itôs all about 

reconciliation 

and conversion, 

not punishment.  
 
 
 

Relationships are not static adventures but 
wonderful gifts that continue to develop, grow, 
change, and mature. We are meant to be social 
beings, so isolating ourselves from others is rarely 
helpful. But, because human beings are on the 
one hand tremendously gifted, talented, and 
blessed creations, they are on the other also 
flawed, broken, and sinful. We all need to humbly 
admit that we are works in progress and not only 
capable of enriching each otherôs lives but causing 
deep hurts and wounds as well. Hence, we always 
need to be reconciled. We are always growing, 
changing, and expanding our knowledge of who 
we are and how we are meant to share life 
together. 
 
Because reconciliation and conversion are always 
part of the mix of life, honesty is crucial. Without 
honesty, we can easily find ourselves living a lie 
and causing more harm than good. Being able to 
freely share our feelings, especially those involving 
pain and hurt, is a charism necessary to pursue 
and an art to learn. When we are wronged or 
wrong someone else, we do not enjoy the 
confrontation that can and needs to come. We are 
taught to keep our feelings to ourselves, especially 
when they are negative, and we tend to avoid 
difficult conversations. Hence, we never really 
learn how to confront another, successfully resolve 
conflict, find reconciliation, and welcome 
conversion. When we hurt or wrong someone, it 
does not mean that we are a bad or sinful person 
who deserves only punishment and 
excommunication. Quite the opposite! We are 
simply a human person who can make poor 
choices and sin and can be forgiven. We can 
restore and deepen the relationship that has been 
affected and find our way home again. 
 
Jesus clearly wants to avoid shame because it has 
no purpose in achieving reconciliation and 
conversion. All broken relationships deserve a 
chance at reconciliation. Every person has room 
for growth and a need for conversion. We have to 
learn to be okay with honesty and not be afraid to 
hear and process what someone needs to say, 
even if it is difficult for us to hear. Severing a 
relationship, both personally or with the church 
community as a whole, ought to definitely be a last 
resort and only pursued when all else has failed. 

              Mass Intentions for the Week 
      

       MONDAY - September 7 ~  Labor Day  

 9:00 AM   Henry Wilson, Mary Ellyn Wilson 
                                 

         TUESDAY - September 8 ~  Nativity of the  

                                                        Blessed Virgin Mary  

            8:30 AM  Motherôs Day Remembrance   

            Live Stream of Rosary, 7:00pm 
      

         WEDNESDAY - September 9 ~ St. Peter Claver 

 8:30 AM   Dave Pecjak, Chuck & Gerrie Sellers  
 

             

         THURSDAY - September 10 ~ Weekday 

            8:30 AM   All Souls Remembrance  
        

         FRIDAY - September 11 ~  Weekday 

          8:30 AM  National Day of Service and Remembrance 

            Live Stream of Prayer, 7:00pm 
          

         SATURDAY - September 12 ~ Most Holy Name of Mary  

       5:00 PM  Don & Laverne King, Crock Family 

 Live Stream of Sunday Mass, 5:00pm 
          

         SUNDAYï September 13 ~  
 

             8:00 AM  Marty & Marie Zinner, Zinner Family  

           10:30 AM  Sara & Thomas Lannon,  

                             Laura & Gary Argento  

             1:00 PM  Confirmation Mass 

 

August 30, 2020 ~  Weekly Offering    
   

Total Collection: $8,097.00     
Loose Money: $63.00   
Envelopes: $8,034.00    
Student envelopes: 1 

 

 Thank You and God Bless You!! 
 

On-Line Giving 
You can use this link to give online: 
www.CatholicCommunity.org/Offertory 

Choose from the dropdown: St. Justin Martyr 

 

Labor Day - 
September 7 

 

Mass at 9:00am in 
the Church 

 

Parish Office will be 
closed.  

 

No Eucharistic 
Adoration.   

Enjoy the holiday!  



Dear Parishioners, 
 

My house will be called a house of prayer for all peoples. 
Isaiah 56:7 
 
As we gather to pray in the newly renovated church we 
can easily recognize the new chairs, colors and fabrics in 
our worship space. Much is changed, hopefully to 
deepen our appreciation for the presence of God with us 
as we gather to pray. 
 
When the church was dedicated in 1982 Fr. Pizmoht and 
the Architectural Committee of the parish provided a 
booklet ñDOMUS ECCLESIA ï The House of the 
Churchò to explain the liturgical significance of the 
design. The starting point is our faith that the Church is 
the people of faith gathered to worship in the building.  
 
The seating, the place of the assembly, is based on the 
premise that ñChrist, present in His people must be 
shared by His people during the celebration of Mass.ò 
The ambo is the place for the Liturgy of the Word, the 
altar the place for the Liturgy of the Eucharist. The chair 
is the place for the presider priest, the shepherd who 
continues the care of the one Good Shepherd for this 
community. We do not have a stage for performance and 
an audience looking on. We have a place where we 
meet God in Scripture, in the Eucharist, in ministry and in 
each other. 
 
The new look reminds us that God renews his love for us 
with each new day and that Jesus Christ is the same, 
yesterday, today and forever. 
 
Next weekend we will welcome the Most Reverend 
Roger Gries for the celebration of Confirmation. Please 
pray for our young men and women candidates and 
their sponsors.  
  
The Holy Spirit is our Companion and Guide, our 
Helper on the way. Let us pray for the gift of the Spirit 
on us all. 

  
All powerful God, Father of our Lord Jesus Christ,  
   by water and the Holy Spirit 
You freed your sons and daughters from sin 
   and gave them new life. 
Send your Spirit upon them 
   to be their Helper and Guide. 
Give them the spirit of wisdom and understanding, 
the spirit of right judgment and courage,  
the spirit of knowledge and reverence. 
Fill them with the spirit of wonder and awe  
  in your presence.  Amen. (Confirmation Rite) 
   
Peace,  Fr. Kevin   

 

  

 

 

FROM FATHER KEVIN   
        Please Prayé  
 

Please pray for all of our parishioners who 
are sick or hospitalized: Alan, June Barr, 
Agnes Brown, Frank Brown, John Brown, 
Marc Christovich,  Iris Clarke, Virginia 
Cognati, Patrick Costello, Bob Cozza, 
Jackie DôAstolfo, David Doranovic, Paul 
Doranovic, Dustin Dowen, Elizabeth 
Dravecky, John Finegan, Billy Foley, Rob 
Gorgon, Judith Greger, Zoe Haas, Barbara 
Hangman, Mike Hanlon, Jason Hahn, 
Marion Hanna, Bill Homan, Ed Hurayt, Ava 
Jusko, Keith Karel, Katherine Kirsch, Kathy 
Klick, Dick & Irene Kornblum, Jan Kulas, 
Lori Lewis, Colleen Lloyd, Charles McHugh, 
Anthony Melaragno, Isabelle Meyers, 
Barbara Olson, Anson Papa, Billy Paolucci, 
Kevin Perkins, Cindy Pike, Kate Pilotti, 
Nancy Preble, Aaron & Missy Reinke, Kris 
Ruhe, Marty Sintic, Bill Sprenger, Ron & 
Barb Sutton, Marsha Szymanski, Susan 
Templin, Joanne Touhalisky, Greg Usko, 
Sheryl Yonosik, Cheryl Wilson, Rose Wolf, 
Phil Wolfson, Tom Zelazney,  Audrey 
Zupan, the shut-ins, those in nursing 
homes,  those needing prayers, those 
affected by the Coronavirus and all of the 
intentions written in our Book of Prayers 
located in the gallery. Many prayers help.   
 

Please remember to pray for all our sick 
and recovering parishioners, families, 
and friends. Hospitals do not notify the 
parish of admissions. Please call the 
office if you would like someone added 
or removed. To add a name for prayers, 
or to remove a name, please call the 
parish office, 946-1177 or 
louise@stjustin.net.  
 

 
Prayer Line 

Please call Theresa Davison, 942-5761, to 
add your request to the Prayer Chain.  You 
can reach the Sisters of Notre Dame prayer 
line at 440-279-1163.  
 

Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament  

 

is Monday through Friday 
from 9:00am-2:00pm. All 
are welcome. 

 

You can also come and 
pray in the chapel on 
Sunday from 9:00am to 
noon. 

 
 



 

Charles Hunt, MA       
Director of Religious Education  
946-3287    charles@stjustin.net 

 

Beth Rossetti,  Pastoral Associate,  
Certified Lay Ecclesial Minister,   

beth@stjustin.net 

 
 

Confirmation 2020 

Next Sunday, September 13, 2020 
at 1:00PM a private Mass will be 

held for: Alexia Demark-Zalar, Nicole Pappas, 
Carly Rutkowski, Zachary Tirabassi, Rachael 
Vojtush,  and Isiah Thorpe as they receive the 
Sacrament of Confirmation conferred by Bishop 
Roger Gries, OSB. If you have a prayer partner 
card, please drop it off in the collection box or in 
the parish office: Attention, Beth.  We will be live 
streaming this Mass via Facebook, the same way 
we do Sunday Mass and uploading it to the 
website. 

A letter was mailed home last week to all 
Confirmation Candidates if you did not receive one 
contact Mrs. R.  

Please continue praying for our Confirmation 
Candidates:  
 

Father, Son, and Holy Spirit 
we ask you to come down 

upon our Confirmation Candidates 
so that their ears, eyes, and hearts 

are open to the teachings 
that have been given to them 
during their Confirmation journey. 

Most Holy Spirit 
bestow your grace upon them 
allowing their hearts to be open 

to your gifts and fruits. 
Enlighten them 

so that they may be guided 
and nourished over the next few weeks 
meeting all their needs and fears. 

We ask this 
through the Most Blessed Trinity, 
Father, Son and Holy Spirit. Amen. 

 
Incoming Confirmation Class of 2021. We are 
still in the process of finalizing our new program. 
You should receive a letter in the mail the 
beginning of September. Our sessions will not 
begin until the end of September. If your child has 
completed 8

th
 grade religion classes you should 

have received an email from me. If you have not 
please email me ASAP so that I can communicate 
with you. My email is beth@stjustin.net. If you 
have any questions, please contact me through 
email.  

@SJM_Teen  
Rite of Christian Initiation of AdultsðRCIA 

Becoming Catholic 

A new season of RCIA begins September 10. If you 
are interested in joining the Catholic Church, or 
know someone who is, please contact Fr. Kevin, 
Charlie Hunt or an RCIA Team member. Meetings 
are held every Thursday at 7:00 p.m. in the schoolôs 
ATR room. You can reach Charlie at 946-3287 or 
Charles@stjustin.net.  

  

PSR 

Parish School of Religion 

PSR starts Monday, September 14. The registration 
form for the 2020-2021 school year is currently 
online. We will offer two options for parents and 
their children; in-person classes and ñParent & Meò 
homeschooling with on-line teacher assistance. In-
person classes will follow the Willoughby-Eastlake 
School Districtôs health and safety regulations. To 
register online, go to www.stjustin.net and click on 
the PSR/CONFIRMATION or FORMS tab. Com-
plete the form and return it by email, regular mail or 
in person. PSR is at no cost to St. Justin Martyr pa-
rishioners. Contact the Religious Education Office 
with any questions at 440-946-3287, 
Charles@stjustin.net or Cindy@stjustin.net. 

 

Catholic Humor 
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